Board of Trustees Statement:

Chancellor Malhotra and Board:

AFSCME Council 5 Minnesota State Policy Committee would like to thank the chancellor for his letter to the campus presidents to encourage the campus communities to include the bargaining unit members in the discussions regarding returning our employees to work, and working to bring the students we serve back to campuses safely. In seeing this step, we are looking forward to seeing more consistency across the system.  
While we are hearing some very positive feedback from some colleges, mostly universities. However, we are seeing a significant lack of consistency, particularly in the two year college settings. We see this as an opportunity to work collaboratively with the system office, as well as the campus communities to find best practices that encourage accountability, as well as a consistent process across a campus. 
We are looking forward to continued partnership with the system office to ensure the safest possible campuses for both our staff and our students. 

Regards,
Ann Olson
Minnesota State Policy Committee Vice President
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